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Update to GSHH COVID-19 Guidelines 

To All Our Members, Parents/Caregivers and Volunteers, 

As we continue to navigate our way through this public health crisis, we first want to 
thank you all for the support and cooperation you have shown us as we strive to do what 
is best for our girls. 

Due to the current updates in NYS guidance, GSHH is implementing updates to its 
volunteer COVID-19 guidelines. The main changes to the GSHH COVID-19 Guidelines are: 

• Masks are not required for indoor activities but any girl or adult member who 
prefers to wear a mask can do so when attending meetings and activities. 

• The COVID liability waiver should be filled out once a year when a Girl Scout 
renews membership or as new Girl Scouts register and join a troop. 

• We will no longer require the collection of the Prescreening form for troop 
meetings and activities. 

Please be reminded that participation in Girl Scout activities is voluntary. 


